
On November 12, 2022, in partnership with the Aksaray Provincial Directorate of Family and 
Social Services and our Vocational School, training was provided by our faculty members to 
the staff of A. Kadir Üçyıldız Nursing Home and the Aksaray Care, Rehabilitation, and Family 
Counseling Center on Elderly and Disabled Care and Rehabilitation. 

 





















 


